
 
Tony and Bob:
 
As a follow-up to my meeting with the SJP at UCLA student leadership and conference planners,
please see the email below. I had asked if they would share the names of all confirned speakers or
presenters. We ask that you please review for any concerns.
 
I will share this information and approach at today’s IRT meeting.
 
Thanks so much for all your assistance and support.
 
Mick
 
Mick Deluca
Assistant Vice Chancellor

UCLA Student Affairs - Campus Life
2131 John Wooden Center • Los Angeles, CA 90095
310-206-1753  •  mdeluca@saonet.ucla.edu
www.studentaffairs.ucla.edu • www.campuslife.ucla.edu
www.recreation.ucla.edu  • www.sole.ucla.edu • www.cpo.ucla.edu
 
"Do not let what you cannot do interfere with what you can do"
John Wooden
 
P Please consider the environment before printing this email
 
From:  
Sent: Wednesday, November 7, 2018 5:22 PM
To: Deluca, Mick <mdeluca@saonet.ucla.edu>
Cc: Gildea, Jake <jgildea@saonet.ucla.edu>
Subject: NSJP Speaker List and Signatory Question
 
Hello VC Deluca,
 
Thank you for meeting with us last week, and thank you for assisting in consolidating our
spaces—this makes things so much more manageable for us, as I'm sure it does on your end
too. As you asked, this email contains the list of speakers and workshop facilitators for the
conference. Please be mindful that in past years, our speakers' names and personal information
have been posted on online blacklists like Canary Mission due to their involvement in the
conference. For our speakers' safety, we are not publishing this list outside of our programs,
and I request that this list not be spread to an extent further than what is necessary.
 
One other thing—on Friday we discussed the possibility of a harassment campaign against
conference organizers, with our faces posted around campus and our information posted on
Canary Mission. These exact things have happened to conference organizers at previous
schools, and similar harassment campaigns have been conducted against our own group in
previous years. One concern that our members have is that any student can look up who the
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signatories of SJP are through MyUCLA, and we are worried that this information being
freely available is detrimental to our safety. We brought this up with VC Kang's office, and
they were amenable to our proposal that the SOLE system be slightly modified so that
signatories of any student group can opt to have their names not visible in the student
organization portal. This would also be beneficial for undocumented, queer, and other
student leaders who for safety reasons would not want to be easily associated with their
organizations, but still want to participate to the extent that any other student could. This small
change could be impactful in protecting us from the harassment that we expect to face. How
do you feel about it?
 
With that said, here is the list of speakers. Note that most of the workshops will be cohosted
by several individuals - there are not 70 separate workshops.
 
Keynote Speakers:

 
Panelists:

 
Workshop leaders:
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Please don't hesitate to reach out to SJP at UCLA for any more questions.
 
Best,

SJP at UCLA
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